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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Jorge Noyola-Picazzo <jnoyolapicazzo@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 12:11 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

NO to 10:1 leverage cap for forex traders

Dear Secretary,

I wanto to voice my strong opposition to the proposed 10:1 leverage cap for forex investments. This would hurt us small
investors who wouldn’t otherwise have the opportunity to trade in foreign ctn-rency markets without investing significant
amounts of cash sometimes unavailable to us.

Best regards,

Jorge Noyola-Picazzo.


